
 

 

 

QIBA FDG-PET/CT Tech Ctte Update Call 

27 September 2013 at 9 AM CT (GMT-5) 
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QIBA FDG-PET Profile public comments discussed   

• Addressing  public comments compete with the following exceptions: 

o Product from September 30
th

 and October 7
th

 DICOM calls 

� 17 of 25 DICOM related comments still need to be addressed 

� Any Profile changes resulting from these DICOM calls will be circulated among the Tech Ctte with a 

one week timeframe for review/feedback 

 

• Next steps: 

o Field test of the Profile 

o Creation of a checklist for compliance based on Profile performance specifications 

o Exploration of topics in neurology 

o Dr. Perlman will release the Profile in Word to RSNA staff for “clean-up” and  formatting 

o ASTRO comments re: the Profile need to be addressed; feedback welcome 

o FDG-PET/CT UPICT Protocol released for public comment; feedback expected by Nov 15, 2013 

 

 

Next calls: 

• Small group DICOM call #1, Monday, September  30th-- (9 am CT) – QIBA FDG-PET DICOM Public Comments 

• Small group DICOM call #2, Monday, October 7th-- (9 am CT) – QIBA FDG-PET DICOM Public Comments  

• FDG-PET/CT Tech Ctte--(9 am CT) – Oct 11
th

 (tentative) … no call scheduled for Oct 4
th

  

 

 

RSNA 2013 Annual Meeting - QIBA Technical Committees Working Meeting:  

• Wednesday, December 4
th

| 2:30pm – 5:00pm| Chicago, McCormick Place| Room: TBD 

• Please let us know whether you plan to attend by responding to the following 

poll:  http://www.doodle.com/fwf76ceggb78r75b.   

• We appreciate your continued support and look forward to your participation - Thank You! 


